
  

                                    

                                                                   

  Circular No 08/ 25-26 

08 August 2025 

Dear family 

We are delighted to announce that our school will be hosting a 3-Day Art Camp for both 

students and parents on 14, 15 & 16 August 2025, along with the Oxford Fest, in which 

interested students can draw, paint and showcase their creativity.  

Parents who wish to participate are warmly welcome. Please register your name using the 

form provided below. 

 

Important Information: 

• Parents who register are requested to bring their own paintbrushes. 

• The school will provide paper and watercolours. 

• If you wish to explore any other medium, please arrange the necessary materials 

yourself. 

• For participants who prefer to use a painting canvas, the school can provide one in a 

uniform size to ensure a consistent display of artworks. The cost for this will be ₹1000, 

payable along with the registration form. 

Name Name Paid for 

the canvas 

14 Aug   

15 Aug   

16 Aug   

We look forward to seeing our school community come together to create and celebrate art! 

Dr. Anas 

Principal 

 


